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March 2023
   
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Red Nose Day – Friday 17th March 2023

On Friday, 17th March Fearnhill School will be supporting Red Nose Day in support of Comic Relief.  For the
price of £1, students may come into school wearing their own clothes.  Where possible, students should
wear something red.  There will be a variety of lunchtime activities requiring participants to donate money
towards Red Nose Day in order to raise additional funds.

Since its launch in 1988, Red Nose Day has become something of a British institution.  It’s the day, every
year, when people get together and do something at home, school and work to raise money to help people
live free from poverty, violence and discrimination.  This year this includes funding organisations that are
supporting people right now in the Ukraine, and those fleeing from the conflict. Here at Fearnhill we
encourage our students to consider others less well off than themselves and Red Nose Day is a great
opportunity to do this.  

As it will still be a working day, students must be dressed appropriately and please ensure that appropriate
footwear is worn.   
 
£1 donations can be made via Schoolgateway, or students may bring £1 and hand it to their tutor in registration.
If students wish to participate or view the events, they will need to bring additional money to donate.
 
Thank you in advance for your support. 
 

Yours faithfully 
 
 

Mr Phillips
Assistant Headteacher

Icknield Way, Letchworth Garden City, Hertfordshire SG6 4BA
────────────────────────────────────────────────────────────────────
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